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Mentions 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Borough looking to update burn ordinance 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-borough-looking-to-update-burn-
ordinance/article_8769f0d8-8696-11ef-9c41-237a70d750cd.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Municpal authority seeking grants to offset cost of replacing lead pipes 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/municipal-authority-seeking-grants-
to-offset-cost-of-replacing-lead-pipes/article_c1cec3e8-85c4-11ef-b13a-1f0c61ff5a21.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Safe drinking water clinic set for Nov. 4 at Penn State DuBois 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/local/safe-drinking-water-clinic-set-
for-nov-4-at-penn-state-dubois/article_569771a0-8589-11ef-b304-1f37900cba8c.html 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Farming: Recent Natural Disasters May Mean Rethinking Agriculture Infrastructure 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/recent-natural-disasters-may-mean-rethinking-
agriculture-infrastructure/article_ebc11a81-ce53-506d-9b93-fe7712046cc4.html 
 
Post-Gazette: James Engell: The most consequential election ever for the environment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2024/10/11/james-engell-trump-biden-
environment-climate-change/stories/202410070091 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: October programs planned at Kinzua Bridge 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mount-jewett-october-programs-planned-at-kinzua-
bridge/article_3e59c96c-8746-11ef-bbb3-b769fc76ce6d.html 
 
Philly Burbs: Here's the best spot in Pa. to see fall foliage this weekend 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/10/10/when-do-leaves-change-color-in-pa-
poconos-now-top-fall-foliage-spot-not-far-from-bucks-county 
 
Daily Local: Tri-County area gets a northern lights show. See photos and share your pics 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/10/11/lehigh-valley-gets-a-northern-lights-show-see-photos-and-
share-your-pics/ 
 
Daily Local: Gardeners in Pottstown and Boyertown region celebrate Home Garden Contest awards 

mailto:kedeibert@pa.gov
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-borough-looking-to-update-burn-ordinance/article_8769f0d8-8696-11ef-9c41-237a70d750cd.html
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-borough-looking-to-update-burn-ordinance/article_8769f0d8-8696-11ef-9c41-237a70d750cd.html
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/municipal-authority-seeking-grants-to-offset-cost-of-replacing-lead-pipes/article_c1cec3e8-85c4-11ef-b13a-1f0c61ff5a21.html
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/municipal-authority-seeking-grants-to-offset-cost-of-replacing-lead-pipes/article_c1cec3e8-85c4-11ef-b13a-1f0c61ff5a21.html
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/local/safe-drinking-water-clinic-set-for-nov-4-at-penn-state-dubois/article_569771a0-8589-11ef-b304-1f37900cba8c.html
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/jeffersonian_democrat/news/local/safe-drinking-water-clinic-set-for-nov-4-at-penn-state-dubois/article_569771a0-8589-11ef-b304-1f37900cba8c.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/recent-natural-disasters-may-mean-rethinking-agriculture-infrastructure/article_ebc11a81-ce53-506d-9b93-fe7712046cc4.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/recent-natural-disasters-may-mean-rethinking-agriculture-infrastructure/article_ebc11a81-ce53-506d-9b93-fe7712046cc4.html
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2024/10/11/james-engell-trump-biden-environment-climate-change/stories/202410070091
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2024/10/11/james-engell-trump-biden-environment-climate-change/stories/202410070091
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mount-jewett-october-programs-planned-at-kinzua-bridge/article_3e59c96c-8746-11ef-bbb3-b769fc76ce6d.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mount-jewett-october-programs-planned-at-kinzua-bridge/article_3e59c96c-8746-11ef-bbb3-b769fc76ce6d.html
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/10/10/when-do-leaves-change-color-in-pa-poconos-now-top-fall-foliage-spot-not-far-from-bucks-county
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/10/10/when-do-leaves-change-color-in-pa-poconos-now-top-fall-foliage-spot-not-far-from-bucks-county
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/10/11/lehigh-valley-gets-a-northern-lights-show-see-photos-and-share-your-pics/
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/10/11/lehigh-valley-gets-a-northern-lights-show-see-photos-and-share-your-pics/


https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/10/11/gardeners-in-pottstown-and-boyertown-region-celebrated-
home-garden-contest-awards-ceremony-at-brookside-country-club/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Fall Foliage Forecast 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/inq2/pennsylvania-autumn-foliage-map-2024-week-3-
20241011.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The northern lights put on a show over Philly Thursday night. Here’s what people 
saw. 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/aurora-northern-lights-philadelphia-solar-storm-20241011.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: These twin sisters are teaching Philly kids of color about the great outdoors 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/lets-go-outdoors-wissahickon-award-20241010.html 
 
Delaware Currents: National Park Service report details economic impact of tourism along the Delaware 
River 
https://delawarecurrents.org/2024/10/11/upper-delaware-scenic-and-recreational-river/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Did you look up?  Northern lights awe across Centre County on Thursday night 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article293811149.html#campaignName=statecoll
ege_morning_newsletter 
 
Fox 56: Northern Lights visible across NEPA 
https://fox56.com/news/local/northern-lights-visible-across-
nepa?utm_source=sfmc&utm_medium=email&sfmc_id=7546044&utm_guid=09dd7bff3f37f95e1c69f19
8e492dcdf62b39831fa90499a80c7a765a43f34a3&utm_campaign= 
 
Centre Daily Times: Leaves are starting to change; when will fall foliage peak in your area? 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/state/pennsylvania/article293073364.html#campaignName=statec
ollege_morning_newsletter 
 
 
Energy 
 
Corry Journal: Clymer Town Board approves 2nd solar project 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_7b693fa0-866e-11ef-8da2-77f2313c072a.html 
 
Delco Times: U.S. Energy Secretary visits Ninth Grade Academy at Penn Wood High School 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2024/10/10/u-s-energy-secretary-visits-ninth-grade-academy-at-penn-
wood-high-school/ 
 
WHYY: Delaware secures $14.3M to expand overnight, fast and ultra-fast charging stations along I-95 
corridor 
https://whyy.org/articles/delaware-electric-vehicle-chargers-interstate-95/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Bjorn Lomborg: After spending $2 trillion on renewables, the world uses more fossil fuels 
than ever 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2024/10/11/bjorn-lomborg-fossil-fuels-wind-solar-
renewable-climate-change/stories/202410110012 
 
Tribune-Review: Plum School District working to cover costs of adding electric buses to fleet 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plum-school-district-working-to-cover-costs-of-adding-
electric-buses-to-its-fleet/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Adam Forgie: We must build on, not kill, clean energy momentum 
https://triblive.com/opinion/adam-forgie-we-must-build-on-not-kill-clean-energy-momentum/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Guttman Energy leaps to help hurricane-ravaged Florida 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/10/guttman-energy-fuel-florida.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Trump and Harris rev-up the rhetoric about electric vehicles 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/presidential-election-electric-vehicles-trump-harris/ 
 
WESA: Trump promises to revive coal in Pa., even though the natural gas industry is suffocating it 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2024-10-11/pa-coal-natural-gas-trump 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Paxinos Solar 1 project receives Shamokin Township approval 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/paxinos-solar-1-project-receives-shamokin-township-approval/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Developer interested in revitalizing former steel mill site in Lawrenceville 
https://triblive.com/local/developer-interested-in-revitalizing-former-steel-mill-site-in-lawrenceville/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: New Kensington redevelopment project receives prestigious PEDA Economic 
Development Award 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/10/11/new-kensington-redevelopment-project-
receives.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Butler Eagle: Widespread gas leaks reported Wednesday in Cranberry Township; cause still unknown 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20241010/cause-of-widespread-gas-leaks-in-cranberry-township-still-
unidentified/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Online: Transition to single trash hauler has rocky start in Ephrata Borough 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/transition-to-single-trash-hauler-has-rocky-start-in-ephrata-
borough/article_13a2c378-8646-11ef-a08c-af30a8dfa687.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle extends trash, recycling contract through 2027 
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https://cumberlink.com/news/local/government-politics/carlisle-borough-trash-contract-extension-
through-2027/article_0c6e7be2-8754-11ef-8736-872ff72626ee.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Forward Township approves plans for sewage treatment plant 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20241010/forward-township-approves-planning-model-for-sewage-
treatment-plant/ 
 
The Derrick: Flood plain violation notices in Cranberry Township sow concern among residents 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/flood-plain-violation-notices-in-cranberry-township-
sow-concern-among-residents/article_25d26bda-8744-11ef-b7fb-73711ee4269b.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: Homebuilder offers $2M toward sewer upgrades 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_f72f51c4-866e-11ef-9f73-8fbfe0e5666b.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Water main break causes landslide, closes part of East Busway in Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2024/10/11/pittsburgh-water-main-
break/stories/202410110057 
 
Tribune-Review: Morning Roundup: Landslide, water main break shuts down road in Polish Hill; hit-and-
run in Richland 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/morning-roundup-water-main-break-shuts-down-road-in-polish-hill-
hit-and-run-in-richland/ 
 
Daily Courier: Businessman discusses sewage connection with authority 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/businessman-discusses-sewage-connection-with-
authority/article_8a72e16e-8703-11ef-8bc4-f7bf987aa4dc.html 
 
WPXI: Lawmakers urge further, quicker action to solve Monongahela River woes 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/lawmakers-urge-further-quicker-action-solve-monongahela-river-
woes/A4VNXKSPOFHGDJCK63YHJ47UNI/?tbref=hp 
 
WPXI: WATCH: Water main break causes landslide in Polish Hill 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/water-main-break-causes-landslide-polish-
hill/KQKR63A7XZA35OXOKCBTNINEDA/ 
 
WTAE: Landslide and water main break shuts down Pittsburgh road 
https://www.wtae.com/article/landslide-and-water-main-break-shuts-down-pittsburgh-road/62576315 
 
KDKA: Part of the East Busway in Pittsburgh is closed due to a landslide 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/landslide-pittsburgh-east-busway-strip-district/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Record-Argus: County awarded $1.5M grant to create aquaponic facility 
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https://www.recordargusnews.com/news/county-awarded-1-5m-grant-to-create-aquaponic-
facility/article_001ff7b6-8746-11ef-ba5e-d77f8d044675.html 
 
WFMZ: Giveaway encourages use of native trees, plants in Berks 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/southern-berks-county/giveaway-encourages-use-of-native-
trees-plants-in-berks/article_7e52fbb4-8797-11ef-ad10-cfb49cce1b1b.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Lead detected in drinking water in several Pennsylvania schools 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/lead-detected-in-drinking-water-in-several-pennsylvania-schools/ 
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